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TO: Mr. Robert F. Gilbert, Superintendent 

 Woodbridge Public Schools 

 

FROM: Mr. Christopher M. Todd, Bureau Chief 

 Talent Office 
 

DATE: May 24, 2019 
 

SUBJECT: Educator Evaluation and Support Plan Amendment Approval  
 

 

Thank you for submitting an amendment request for Woodbridge Public Schools’ Educator Evaluation 

and Support Plan. 

 

This letter serves as the Connecticut State Department of Education’s (CSDE) approval of an 

amendment to your district’s Educator Evaluation and Support plan to be implemented starting in the 

2019-20 school year. Please note that upon receiving CSDE approval, state statute requires the amended 

plan be adopted by your local or regional board of education prior to implementation.  

 

Thank you for your diligent efforts in working toward the shared goal of continuous support and 

development of educators in order to improve outcomes for all students. 

 

CMT:ka 
 

 


